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The Canadian government is prepared to consider
favorable requests for assistance from human rights defence
organizations in Haiti; moreover, some projects are already
receiving funding from the Special Programs Branch of CIDA.

Canada is concerned about the human rights situation in
Haiti, and for this reason favours renewing the mandate of the UN
expert for another year. Canada might even go so far as to co-
sponsor a resolution to this effect in the Commission.




